
Goodbye and Good Luck Year 6!
Good luck to all our Year 6 pupils in Barley Class as they transition and move on to their new 

Secondary Schools. We will miss you and your valued contributions in school. Good luck for the 
future- You are all super stars! 

We know that the Y6 end has been significantly different this year, however we still wanted to do 
something special for them to remind them of their time at Stanford. A special box of memories and 

gifts was created and hand delivered by Mrs Smith and Mrs Marsden on Friday afternoon. It was 
wonderful to see all their smiling faces and be able to say goodbye! Thank you for your kind words 

and the amazing response we have had! 


